
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 20 of 2023 

CHANGE OF LIGHT CHARECTERISTICS 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the Leading Lights charted as Lower Shore Front and 

Upper Shore Rear were charted light character as green. 

These lights have been showing white rather than Green for several years. 
Following consultation with Trinity House in their capacity as the General Lighthouse 
Authority, it has been agreed to amend the publications that refer to these lights rather 
than the characteristics of the physical lights. 

Summary of the changes  

AtoN No Aid To Navigation Position Aid Type Change 

N03487 Lower Shore Front  
53° 55.712' N 
003° 00.544' W  

Leading Light  
Light Character 
charted as Green - - 
Showing a white light. 

N03488 Upper Shore Rear  
53° 55.589' N 
003° 00.452' W  

Leading Light  
Light Character 
charted as Green - - 
Showing a white light. 

 

All mariners are advised to amend any charts, publications and passage plans to reflect 
these changes. 

For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on vhf channel 12 during tide 
times. 

 

Steve Hearn 
Marine Manager 
14th  NOVEMBER 2023 

 


